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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Liechtenstein and thanks for presentation of its national report. 
Montenegro welcomes the significant changes undertaken within the Liechtenstein’s system of human rights protection, in particular establishment of an independent National Human Rights Institution in accordance with the Paris Principles. In addition, we appreciate the efforts pursued for ensuring equality between women and men. However we noted concerns of some treaty bodies over persistence of traditional gender roles and stereotypes of women and men in the family and society. In this regard, we encourage the Government to intensify its efforts towards eliminating these stereotypes, but as well to increase the representation of women in political and decision-making positions.

We appreciate the progress made in improving institutional and legislative framework for promotion and protection of rights of persons with disabilities. We call on the Government to enhance implementation of the Law on the Equality of Persons with Disabilities in order to ensure that rights of persons with disabilities are fully protected in practice.  

We particularly commend Liechtenstein for its commitment to the work of the OHCHR, in particular its continuous financial support to fulfilling its program and activities. 

Montenegro makes the following recommendations to Liechtenstein: 

1. to ratify the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities,

2. to ratify the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights.
Thank you. 

